
 

 
NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  

THE BAYSHORE 

 
 

UPCOMING ELECTIONS 

 

 

On behalf of Elections Ontario, we would like to 

advise residents that on  

Thursday June 7th, 2018  

9:00a.m. to 9:00p.m. 

Elections Ontario will be present  

in the front lobby of 1210 Radom Street as a  

Polling Station for the Ontario elections. 

 

To vote you must bring your Voter Information Card 

and identification, for a list of acceptable ID  

please visit elections.on.ca. 

 

 
 

Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 

May 30, 2018 


